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Cypress Isles Board Approved Policy  

 

Foreclosures to Attorney 
Approved at Board of Directors Meeting Minutes, July 21, 2009 

Cypress Isles received an invoice from our attorney for legal work done on behalf of the bank 
foreclosing on the property at...   Cypress Isles is not foreclosing on their property, and did not 
authorize any legal action in that regard.  Myron Davis volunteered to send a letter to CMP to 
dispute the invoice. The board then directed the management company to not forward any 
foreclosure notices received at their office for any member to the HOA attorney without board 
approval.  Ron Wiley will confirm that directive in writing to the management company.   

 


